Dear Parents/Guardians:

Hello all and welcome back! My name is Pam Campbell and I am the new School Nurse. I will be here for any questions or concerns regarding health and or safety as we enter this year during a Pandemic. We are asking that parents help us in our quest for health and safety. Parents are the first line of assessment of their child before they send them to school. Please see the COVID19 Parent Agreement attached. It is imperative this is completed and returned to school as soon as possible. We ask that if your child is sick, please DO NOT send them to school. Your help with this is greatly appreciated.

We understand the challenges our children are face during this time, one being wearing masks all day. Please note that there will be mask breaks (with 6 foot distancing) throughout the day. Windows will remain open for fresh air, and children will be taking these breaks outside weather permitting. We encourage you to speak with your child about this as we are going to take this seriously for everyone's safety.

Handwashing/sanitizing is also extremely important. No sharing of snacks or drinks, and also please send your child to school with plenty of water daily as water bubblers cannot be used at this time.

Also at this time we are trying to limit visits to the nurse to those that are sick or need something specific that the nurse can supply. Please feel free to reach out to me.

Pamela Campbell, RN